
 
                                                                            

Telephone: (202) 724-0088    Facsimile:  (202) 724-0457 

Assassination Records Review Board 

600 E Street NW   Second Floor    Washington, DC  20530 
 

 

June 28, 2017 

 

Mr. Gary Edles 

General Counsel 

Administrative Conference of the United States 

2120 L Street, N.W. 

Suite 500 

Washington, D.C.  20037 

 

Dear Gary: 

 

I am enclosing a copy of the proposed Sunshine Act regulations for the JFK Assassination Records 

Review Board. 

 

I would like to thank you again for your helpful comments and suggestions during the time I was 

drafting the regulations.  I look forward to hearing from you with any recommendations that you 

might have. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Acting General Counsel 
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Telephone: (202) 724-0088    Facsimile:  (202) 724-0457 

 

 

 

Mr. Gary Edles 

General Counsel 

Administrative Conference of the United States 

2120 L Street, N.W. 

Suite 500 

Washington, D.C.  20037 

 

 

e:\wp-docs\corresp\edles.wpd 

File 3.3.1 

 

 

tjg/ncg 


